HBCU Committee
Teleconference

October 3, 2018

Present for the call: Committee members Jamie Calloway, Joel Cunningham, Scott Evenbeck, Michelle
Hagans, Anita George, Eugene Lowe, and Martini Shaw. Also present, Kurt Barnes, Tara Holley, Lang
Lowery. Guests, Ronald Byrd ad Anne Hodges-Copple.

Canon Calloway presided at the request of committee chair, Canon Shaw.

Eugene Lowe opened with prayer.

Consultant Lowery updated the group on the progress and continued challenges at St. Augustine’s in
preparation for the SACS review team visit scheduled for 10/16-19. The St Augustine’s board will meet
on 10/25 after the review team visit.

Consultant Holley reported on the development plans for St Augustine’s and Voorhees. She is
encouraged by the much improved fund raising performance for St. Augustine’s for the 2017-2018 fiscal
year.

Consultant Lowery updated the group about Voorhees.

The HBUC committee will meet with the Voorhees trustees on October 29, 2018, the second meeting of
the committee on that campus.

The HBUC will meet next by teleconference at 12 noon EDT on October 26, 2018.



